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Wednesday 4th October 2023  
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers                 

  

4MA  
              

   
  
I am writing to inform you that Parents Consultation Evening for 4MA will not be taking place on 

Wednesday 11th October (as it is for the rest of the school) as Mr Maguire is currently on Paternity Leave.   

We will keep you informed and aim to reschedule shortly after half term.  

  
  
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  

  
  
  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

MRS N KELLY 

Headteacher 
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